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Roberts, Ali
Roberts, Ali
FW: Highways Act 1980 S.119 - proposed diversion of Purton 104
29/07/2025 08:40:22

Hi Ali

I have not problem with the proposal the historical route has lost its appeal with the vegetation adjoining it
over the years being removed  it was not particularly nice mostly elder and Hazel.  The historical route gets
over grown and has a few rabbit holes in it so the riders much prefer the diverted route .  Also the diversion  it
takes the route away from the house and garden which long term is a much better arrangement.

 

Thanks

 

Stephen

 
 
Stephen Leonard
Countryside Access Officer
Highways and Transport
Wiltshire Council
Bath Road Industrial Estate
Chippenham
SN14 0AB
 
Mob: 07771 721255
Tel: 01249 468567
Fax: 01249 445559
Email   stephen.leonard@wiltshire.gov.uk
 
Sent from Outlook for Android
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